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4th April 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 5 trip to St Albans Cathedral on Friday 25th April 2025 
 
I am delighted to let you know that Year 5 will be visiting St Albans Cathedral on Friday 25th April. We 
will be learning about this famous cathedral as a place of Christian worship, as well as experiencing a 
workshop creating clay tiles.  
 
We will be leaving school at 9am and arriving back in time for 3.15pm.  Your child must be in full 
school uniform and will need a packed lunch plus water for the day.  (Please remember no nuts, 
sweets or fizzy drinks.) We would recommend that the children’s packed lunch is disposable, rather 
than using their plastic lunch boxes.  
 
The contribution for this trip is £35 per child and can be paid via SchoolMoney.  We are conscious 
that parents and carers are also currently making payments for the Year 5 Residential, so we are 
aiming to reduce the cost of this trip by holding a cake sale after the Easter holidays. 
 
Please complete this Google Permission Form and make your payment online via SchoolMoney by 
Wednesday 23rd April. Contributions will be adjusted on SchoolMoney for Pupil Premium children. 
There is no obligation to contribute and no one will be excluded because parents are either unwilling 
or unable to pay. However, if parents are reluctant to support this activity it may have to be cancelled. 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
Mrs Shead 
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